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January 22, 2019

Q1. Would the University consider extending the RFP due date?

A1.  An extension is being granted. The new due date for the RFP is Friday,
February 15, 2019 by 4:00 p.m. local time.

Q2. Can the RFP document be provided in a Word format?

A2. The RFP is attached to the email to vendors that have contacted
Shepherd University’s Procurement Services. Any vendor requesting the
document in a Word format shouid email the request to Debra Langford at
dlangfor@shepherd.edu  All documents on the Procurement website are

in a pdf format.




